
DATE:  06 sept 2024 

ADDRESS 

 

Re: Draft South Dublin Local Economic and Community Plan 2024-2030 

 

Dear Elaine,  

 

I have considered the submitted draft Local Economic & Community Plan 2024-2030 prepared 
by KPMG Future Analytics on behalf of South Dublin County Council and the South Dublin Local 
Community Development Committee.  

The Planning Department have reviewed the draft Local Economic & Community Plan dated the 
18/06/24 and have found that the high level goals, objectives and actions are generally 
consistent with and complimentary to the policies and objectives set out in the South Dublin 
County Development Plan 2022-2028.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

SIGNED 

NAME 

TITLE 

DEPARTMENT 

 

 

Mick Mulhern

06 Sept 2024

Director Planning and Transport


